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Please support HB 3159 and increase the state transient lodge tax. We must take
more measures to preserve our wonderful wildlife before it is too late. Climate
change, habitat loss, and the pressures of civilization and increased population keep
taking a toll. Wildlife must be prioritized, not only for Oregonians now, but in the
future, as well as for those Oregon needs to come visit and appreciate the recreation
our state has to offer, of which wildlife is a big draw.



